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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 4:34 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage; norma.hinton@noaa.gov


Cc: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne


Subject: Spoke with Steve Lindley re: peer reviews


Cathy and Norma,


Can you schedule a call next week on Tuesday afternoon or Wednesday morning with Steve Lindley, Eric Danner, and


whoever they want to invite, and  whoever of our staff we want to invite, plus John Ferguson, to go over their review of


the peer review reports we are receiving tomorrow?


I told Steve we would take notes, and create a record of their report out, and not have him craft something, given time


pressures.  He is definitely willing to help.


Thanks


Sent from my iPad



